
Easter Lilies 2022



Lilies are a long-standing Easter tradition and are loved by many, except those who are allergic to
the pollen from traditional Easter Lilies. This year, we are offering pink-tipped white Calla Lilies in
order to reduce the pollen and help everyone enjoy this glorious Sunday of worship. Like Easter

Lilies, Calla Lilies can be planted and come back again next year. The cost is $18.50 each. Be sure
to indicate if the Lily is In Memory of or in Honor of a loved one. All orders must be placed by

Sunday, March 13. Return this page with the form below filled out to Jenny in the office.



Proceeds from the Easter flowers are used to decorate the church for Advent and Christmas. We
usually purchase fewer Easter Lilies than ordered to have extra funds for Christmas decorations, so

please be sure to indicate if you DO NOT plan to take your Calla Lily after the Easter service.


